
I am a second year PhD student looking at drug hypersensitivity and specifically drug-protein 

adducts. I recently attended BSPR 2022 for three days in Oxford. The conference was titled 

‘Next generation proteomics’. Here I presented a poster on my proteomics work and gave a 1-

minute flask talk to encourage the audience to engage with me at my poster. I enjoyed the 

opportunity to present even for a short period of time. Over the three days I connected with 

many people including different PIs, students, Industry collaborators and the BSPR committee. 

I hope that these connections will make lasting collaborations in research in the future. It was 

also great to listen to all of the talks including those from students from different groups and 

fields of proteomics. I was very grateful to have been able to attend this conference thanks to 

the BSPR student bursary. This allowed me to attend, paying for my travel and accommodation. 

It was fun to be able to connect with so many different researchers (I even got a question right 

at the quiz!). I briefly visited the botanical gardens for my second love besides proteomics- 

plants. I look forward to attending next year in collaboration with EuPA in Newcastle, where I 

hope to give a short talk and improve my networking skills further. 


